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I strongly oppose any measure to change or eliminate the Oregon Mail-In Voting 

system, that had been successful for many years.  This is especially important now, 

with the scheduled cutback to our United State Postal System today. 

 

I urge all lawmakers to reject any attempt to change or remove our voting system. 

 

 


